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BULLETIN 
 

Carl Honaker 
“Aviation in Santa Clara County” 

Carl Honaker, Director of Airports for Santa Clara County and a member 
of our Rotary Club, will provide us with an overview of aviation in Silicon  
Valley, with an emphasis on the three General Aviation (GA) airports that he 
manages.  The GA airports in the Bay Area provide a valuable reliever  
function for the three primary commercial service airports, SFO, OAK and 
SJC, offloading many flights that would compete for airspace with the passenger and cargo flights 
into and out of these airports.  General Aviation is commonly mistaken as only small privately owned 
single engine aircraft, but actually encompasses all aviation activity not associated with commercial 
and military aircraft, and includes everything from blimps to business jets.  Carl will educate us on 
the current status of our airports and what the future holds for air traffic in the Bay Area. 
  
Carl has been with the County for nearly six years now.  His love for aviation led him to a 20 year 
career in the U.S. Navy, flying training and transport aircraft and P-3 Orion long range patrol  
aircraft worldwide during the cold war.  He eventually ended up at Naval Air Station Moffett Field as 
the last Executive Officer before the base was transferred to NASA in 1994 and then he retired from 
active duty.  Carl worked for NASA to help them manage the facility for five years before taking over 
as Facilities Director at The Tech Museum in 2000.  He continued his involvement in aviation as an 
airport commissioner for Mineta San Jose International Airport before receiving the offer to get back 
into airport management with the County.  As announced last week, he was selected as the 
SWAAAE "Airport Executive of the Year" for 2007.  He and his wife, Karen, have been active San 
Jose residents for over 20 years.  

 
 
 

Rotary Week  
 
 

 
 Jul  25 Red Badge   7:30 Gordon House 
 Event    7:30 Gordon House 
 Rotary Mtg           12:00      Summit Center 
  
 Jul  26 Member Involv   7:30 Gordon House 
  

July “Rotary World” Spotlights 
San Jose Rotary Project 

 

The July 2007 edition of Rotary World contains  
a terrific article about the Sewing Training Center 
that was part of San Jose Rotary’s Tsunami  
Relief Project.  To view the article, go to the web 
site below, and scroll to page 6. 

 
 

 

http://www.rotary.org/
newsroom/downloadcenter/
pdfs/rworld/rw_0707_en.pdf 

 

 



                      

Money Mic  
 
 

We all realize that some of our club’s best programs are the “Personals” offered by members.  In 
that spirit, President Julie is introducing a new segment to each meeting, the “Money Mic,” during 
which she hopes to have greater participation from a greater number of club members than ever  
before.  Each meeting will be more fun if more members are given the opportunity to share their 
thoughts and talents with the rest of the club. 
 

“Money Mic” speakers will be allowed 60 seconds to announce an event, brag about a spouse, child, 
grandchild, golf game, or …?  You can also say a special “Thank You” to someone, tell a joke (short 
and clean), tell us about a promotion or new job.  You can announce an engagement, your  
retirement, or that your company is going public.  Also welcome will be short movie, play, restaurant 
or wine reviews.  Especially encouraged are things that might ever so slightly embarrass a fellow 
Rotarian.  You get the idea. 
 

Due to the popularity of “American Idol,” Julie has also decided that these “Money Mic” segments 
will offer the many talented members of our club the opportunity to “show us their stuff” as we seek 
this year’s “San Jose Rotary Idol.”  Sing a song, play your violin, recite an original poem, show us a 
magic trick.  Just make sure you can do it in one minute. 
 

Each minute will cost $100, and, although the money will not apply to your annual 
donation, all time purchased will apply to your San Jose Rotary Endowment  
Fellowship.  This year, every member should take at least one turn at the “Money 
Mic.” 
 

There will be a “Money Mic” signup sheet at the sign-in table at each meeting.  If 
your announcement is time sensitive, contact Teresa at the Rotary office before 
meeting day or John Kennett in the lobby on the day of the meeting.  The “Money 
Mic” will be at the front of the room.  There will be a Special Guests table near it at 
which “Money Mic” participants should sit to help move the program along. 
 

What do you have to share? 

Stanford Rotaract Club Invites Rotarians to Career Exploration Mixer 
 

The Stanford Professional Mixer 
 

   When:    Friday, October 5, 2007, 5:00-7:30PM  
   Where: Oak Lounge and Cypress Lounge, Tresidder Union, Stanford  
   Who: Top companies networking with Stanford students and recent alumni (undergraduate,  
    graduate, including MBA, Law and Medical school) 
   How: All registered Stanford students will be provided with business cards that link online to  
    their name, major, contact information and CV. All company representatives will have  
    name tags that indicate their field and title. Companies will be able to access the  
    information of all students who gave them a business card. Participants are expected  
    to interact freely. Refreshments will be provided. Students will be provided with  
    networking tips. 

June 21st to July 21st, companies can register. 
 July 18th: list of participant companies is published. 

 

http://www.stanford.edu/group/rotaract/companyregistrationform 



 

Julie’s 2007 - 2008 Champions  
 
 
 
 
 

     

        John Baird                              Rod Diridon, Sr.                             Mel Matsushima                      Shelly McNamara 
   (Survey of Club)                              (Build Membership)                          (Wheelchairs to Vietnam)                             (Firesides) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

     Elizabeth Monley                                   Stew Park                                       Karyn Sinunu                                      Mark Walker 
(Guadalupe River Clean-up)                    (Money Mic)                          (Special Needs Playground            (Outreach to people outside 
                                                                                                                 Equipment)                                    Rotary) 

 

Rotary Golfers Mark Your Calendars… 
 
  

 July 27 San Jose Muni     11:00am 
 
 Sept 7 Silver Creek Valley Country Club Championship Qualifier 
 
Please contact Hugh Levenson, Golf Committee Chair  
Phone:  (925) 463-6624 
Email:    hugh.levenson@morganstanley.com  

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
 

Aug   1   Tom Zazueta  Aug 11   De Tran   Aug 21   Linda Gold 
Aug   2   Romeo Danais  Aug 13   Rich De La Rosa      Mark Lazzarini 
              Mike Falarski                Stu Ganz, Jr.  Aug 23   Rick Alpers, Jr. 
Aug   3   Michael Kelly                Toni Wise        Jerry Silva 
              Candace Roney  Aug 16   Gregory Kepferle  Aug 24   Jessie Singh 
Aug   5   Richard Alejandro                 Al Moore, Jr.       Paul Tumason 
Aug   6   Stu Ganz, Sr.       Chuck Reed  Aug 25   Bruce McClelland 
Aug   7   Scott Yoo        Jay Ross   Aug 26   Bob Fox 
Aug   8   Dion Campisi  Aug 17   Mark Minor  Aug 28   Tom Cain 
              Jon Campisi  Aug 18   John Danner  Aug 30   Jeff Gordon 
Aug   9   Steve Lopes       Henry Yamate  Aug 31   Maureen Everett 
Aug 10   Warren Hegg       Jim Zuur 
              Oskar Thurnher  Aug 19   Marshall Burak 
              Kay Walker 
 



 



 


